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Channel Tunnel: Record November for Eurotunnel Truck Shuttle service 

As a result of the combined efforts of the Group and the two governments over the summer, 

in the past two months Eurotunnel, the concession holder for the Channel Tunnel has once 

again restored its traditional levels of service and security in Coquelles. 

As a consequence, the Eurotunnel Truck Shuttle service has just recorded its highest level of 

traffic for a month of November since commercial services began in 1994, with almost 

134,0001 trucks transported. 

The Eurotunnel Le Shuttle service operates 24 hours a day, seven days a week, 365 days a 

year and provides the fastest route for trucks from across the whole of Europe to travel through 

the Channel Tunnel. 

Eurotunnel Commercial Director, Jo Willacy, stated: "The investments we have made in 

our Terminal 2015 project and the significant presence of police forces on site have enabled 

the Group to respond safely to the very high levels of traffic that we are seeing at the end of 

the year." 
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